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Council Meeting Highlights September 24, 2022 

The College of Audiologists and Speech-Language Pathologists of Manitoba protects and serves 

the public by regulating and ensuring competent, safe, ethical practice of audiologists and 

speech-language pathologists in Manitoba. At every regular Council meeting, the Registrar and 

President report on operations of the College and correspondence with local and national 

regulatory bodies. The financial condition of the College is reviewed and discussed, and all 

committee chairs provide updates on committee work. Statutory Committees are the Complaints 

Investigation Committee, the Inquiry Committee, and the Continuing Competency Committee. 

Standing Committees such as the Practice Advisory Committee and ad hoc committees or 

working groups (created as needed) also give regular updates. 

Decisions Pertaining to Registrants as of September 24, 2022 

• The Continuing Competency Committee will be rolling out a trial review and practice

audit process for continuing competency and learning plan early in 2023.

Items of Note to Registrants as of September 24, 2022 

• The CASLPM offices will be moving early in 2023. Information on dates and location will 
be sent to registrants via email in the new year.

• The Manitoba Speech and Hearing Association archive group has been working to 

ensure important archival documents are preserved. Additionally, the archives contain 

records from individual members of MSHA. These documents are set for destruction on 

December 31, 2022. If you or anyone you know was a member of MSHA and would like 

to retain your MSHA file, you may contact the CASLPM office to arrange for pick-up of 

your items.

• There is a vacancy for an SLP on Council. If you are interested in serving on Council for a 
three-year term, you may contact the Registrar for more information.

• There are vacancies for non-Council SLP registrants on the Continuing Competency 
Committee and the Inquiry committee. Registrants can apply to sit on a CASLPM 
committee at any time during the year.

• Renewals opened in September for all registrants to allow extra time to complete the 
Jurisprudence Module and online Continuing Competency Tracking.


